Metropolitan King County Council

Notice of Public Hearing

The Metropolitan King County Council (the "Council") will hold an open public hearing on October 30, 2006, at 1:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, in the Council’s chambers on the 10th floor of the King County Courthouse, located at 516 3rd Avenue, Seattle, Washington, for the purpose of considering the issuance by NJB Properties, a nonprofit corporation, on behalf of the County, of not to exceed $200,000,000 in tax-exempt lease revenue bonds.  The proceeds of the bonds will be used for the acquisition, construction and equipping of a medical office building containing approximately 440,000 square feet of rentable area, with underground parking, to be located on the block bounded by Jefferson St., 9th Ave., James St. and Terry Ave. on the campus of the Harborview Medical Center in Seattle, Washington.  King County intends to lease the building from NJB Properties for use as clinic and office space for Harborview Medical Center, which is managed for King County by the University of Washington.  Testimony will be taken from all members of the public attending the hearing.  Written comments may be sent prior to the meeting to Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue Room W-1039, Seattle, Washington  98104. 

DATED at Seattle, Washington this 16th day of October, 2006.

Metropolitan King County Council

King County, Washington

Anne Noris Clerk of the Council

